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Laura Aldrich

From: Laura Aldrich <townclerk@irshores.com>
Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 6:04 PM
Subject: Hurricane Matthew & other News from Indian River Shores
Attachments: FPL: We are monitoring severe weather; PSA In Service notice 10-10-16.docx

Dear Residents and Interested Parties, 

 

You are likely aware that Hurricane Matthew appears to be coming towards our area later this week.  We will have updates on 

the website, which lists several resources to check on our area or other areas if you are interested. 

 

Please take precautionary measures at this time, including securing any outdoor items.  Everyone is encouraged to closely 

monitor this storm. 

 

A letter from FPL is attached for those who have electric service provided by them.  For City of Vero Beach utilities, this is from 

their website:   

UTILITIES ISSUES 

To report power outages, tree trimming, service issues or water and sewer problems, please call: (772) 978-5000. 

 

Note that our Postal Center will be closed on Columbus Day, October 10, but all other Town Hall and Public 

Safety Department offices will be open. 

 

We also received information from the Tax Collector’s Office that they will be closed on Monday, October 

10th, and they asked us to share that with you. 

 

Thank you, and please stay safe! 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Laura Aldrich, MMC 
Town Clerk, Indian River Shores 
6001 N. Highway A-1-A 
Indian River Shores, FL 32963 

(772) 231-1771, Extension 121 
Fax (772) 231-4348 

townclerk@irshores.com 

Visit the Town website http://www.irshores.com  

PLEASE NOTE:  Florida has a very broad public records law.   Most written communications to or from municipal officials are public records and are available to the public 
and media upon request.  Your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure as part of a public records request. If you do not want the potential for your e-mail 
address to be released, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact us by phone or in writing.-- F.S. 668.606 

 


